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FY2020-2029 Draft STIP Comments (10 minutes)
Aaron Cain, LPA Staff

On January 10, 2019, NCDOT released the initial draft FY2020-2029 State Transportation
Improvement Program (STIP). MPO Staff has reviewed the Draft STIP and has drafted a set of
comments to send to NCDOT prior to the one-on-one meeting scheduled for March 13, 2019. MPO
staff requests input on the comments so that NCDOT can be prepared to address them during the
one-on-one meeting.

TC Action: Review the draft STIP comments and provide input.

Board Action: Review the draft STIP comments and provide input.
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